Public Review and Comments

LAWA encourages interested parties to
review the Notice of Preparation and
provide written comments. Comments
can be submitted at today’s workshop
or by mail to:

Los Angeles World Airports

Airport and Facilities Planning
Attention: Dennis Quilliam
/301 World Way West, 3rd Floor
Los Angeles, Ca 90045-5803

Comments must be received by LAWA no later than:

5:00 PM, Pacific Time
Wednesday, January 28, 2009
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